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I am currently working in n Queensland as a Registered Nurse.  
With the knowledge we have of neonates’ ability to react, respond and feel pain it is inconceivable to me that 
we would leave a premature baby born alive during abortion to die in such pain without providing relief or 
healthcare. Such decisions to abandon and mistreat the most vulnerable among us has a deep effect on our 
psyche and hardens us as a community, the result of such inhumanity will only be felt as the years pabcd. 
Legislation to enable the provision of healthcare to babies born alive is vital for our collective wellbeing and 
having a humane community going forward, or such cruelty as leaving these neonates to die uncared for will 
permanently scar our community and normalise cruelty.  
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Sincerely,  
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